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Wisdom to Create a Life of Passion, Purpose, and Peace This
inspiring tale provides a step-by-step approach to living
with greater courage, balance, abundance, and joy. A
wonderfully crafted fable, The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari
tells the extraordinary story of Julian Mantle, a lawyer
forced to confront the spiritual crisis of his out-ofbalance life. On a life-changing odyssey to an ancient
culture, he discovers powerful, wise, and practical lessons
that teach us to: Develop Joyful Thoughts, Follow Our Life's
Mission and Calling, Cultivate Self-Discipline and Act
Courageously, Value Time as Our Most Important Commodity,
Nourish Our Relationships, and Live Fully, One Day at a
Time.
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A Fable tells the story of Corporal Stephen, an allegorical
figure whose traitorous actions stop, briefly, fighting in a
small part of the front in France during the First World
War. Told from various perspectives, A Fable explores the
humanity of war and the nature of power. Author William
Faulkner considered A Fable to be his masterpiece, and
laboured more than a decade on the manuscript. The novel won
both the Pulitzer Prize and the National Book Award, and is
now considered one of the major works in Faulkner’s canon.
HarperPerennial Classics brings great works of literature to
life in digital format, upholding the highest standards in
ebook production and celebrating reading in all its forms.
Look for more titles in the HarperPerennial Classics
collection to build your digital library.
A guide to leading an ethical, happy, and spiritual life
beyond religion and cultivating key human values, from a
beloved world religious leader. Ten years ago, in the bestselling Ethics for a New Millennium, His Holiness the Dalai
Lama first proposed an approach to ethics based on universal
rather than religious principles. With Beyond Religion, he
returns to the conversation at his most outspoken,
elaborating and deepening his vision for the nonreligious
way—a path to lead an ethical, happy, and spiritual life.
Transcending the religion wars, he outlines a system of
ethics for our shared world, one that makes a stirring
appeal for a deep appreciation of our common humanity,
offering us all a road map for improving human life on
individual, community, and global levels. “Best Religious
Books of 2011”Huffington Post“A book that brings people
together on the firm grounds of shared values, reminding us
why the Dalai Lama is still one of the most important
religious figures in the world.”— “Cogent and fresh…This
ethical vision is needed as we face the global challenges of
technological progress, peace, environmental destruction,
greed, science, and educating future
generations.”—Spirituality & Practice

Now In KannadaWisdom to Create a Life of Passion, Purpose,
and PeaceThis inspiring tale provides a step-by-step
approach to living with greater courage, balance, abundance,
and joy. A wonderfully crafted fable, The Monk Who Sold His
Ferrari tells the extraordinary story of Julian Mantle, a
lawyer forced to confront the spiritual crisis of his out-ofPage 2/15
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balance life. On a life-changing odyssey to an ancient
culture, he discovers powerful, wise, and practical lessons
that teach us to: Develop joyful thoughts Follow our life s
mission and calling Cultivate self-discipline and act
courageously Value time as our most important commodity
Nourish our relationships, and live fully, one day at a
timeA Fable About Fulfilling Your Dreams And Reaching Your
Destiny
Legendary leadership and elite performance expert Robin
Sharma introduced The 5am Club concept over twenty years
ago, based on a revolutionary morning routine that has
helped his clients maximize their productivity, activate
their best health and bulletproof their serenity in this age
of overwhelming complexity. Now, in this life-changing book,
handcrafted by the author over a rigorous four-year period,
you will discover the early-rising habit that has helped so
many accomplish epic results while upgrading their
happiness, helpfulness and feelings of aliveness. Through an
enchanting--and often amusing--story about two struggling
strangers who meet an eccentric tycoon who becomes their
secret mentor, The 5am Club will walk you through: * How
great geniuses, business titans and the world's wisest
people start their mornings to produce astonishing
achievements* A little-known formula you can use instantly
to wake up early feeling inspired, focused and flooded with
a fiery drive to get the most out of each day* A step-bystep method to protect the quietest hours of daybreak so you
have time for exercise, self-renewal and personal growth* A
neuroscience-based practice proven to help make it easy to
rise while most people are sleeping, giving you precious
time for yourself to think, express your creativity and
begin the day peacefully instead of being rushed* 'Insideronly' tactics to defend your gifts, talents and dreams
against digital distraction and trivial diversions so you
enjoy fortune, influence and a magnificent impact on the
world Part manifesto for mastery, part playbook for geniusgrade productivity and part companion for a life lived
beautifully, The 5am Club is a work that will transform your
life. Forever.
Now In BengaliWisdom to Create a Life of Passion, Purpose,
and PeaceThis inspiring tale provides a step-by-step
approach to living with greater courage, balance, abundance,
and joy. A wonderfully crafted fable, The Monk Who Sold His
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Ferrari tells the extraordinary story of Julian Mantle, a
lawyer forced to confront the spiritual crisis of his out-ofbalance life. On a life-changing odyssey to an ancient
culture, he discovers powerful, wise, and practical lessons
that teach us to: Develop joyful thoughts Follow our life s
mission and calling Cultivate self-discipline and act
courageously Value time as our most important commodity
Nourish our relationships, and live fully, one day at a
timeA Fable About Fulfilling Your Dreams And Reaching Your
Destiny
A beautiful 10th anniversary edition of the inspirational
classic that has sold over two million copies worldwide. Ten
years ago, a book was published that has since changed
millions of lives around the world. Now published in 42
languages, this # 1 bestseller that launched a bestselling
series continues to inspire and enlighten business people,
parents, teachers and all those who strive to become great
in all they do. Reissued in a commemorative edition, with a
new introduction from the author and an attractive new look,
The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari: 10th Anniversary Edition
celebrates the story of Julian Mantle, a successful but
misguided lawyer whose physical and emotional collapse
propels him to confront his life. The result is an engaging
odyssey about how to release your potential and live with
passion, purpose and peace. A brilliant blend of timeless
Eastern spiritual wisdom and cutting-edge Western success
principles,The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari is now, more than
ever, a guide for the times, as countless Canadians dedicate
themselves to living a life where family, work and personal
fulfillment find harmonious balance.
Brian Tracy is one of the world's leading authorities on
success and personal achievement, addressing more than
100,000 men and women each year in public and private
seminars. In Maximum Achievement, he gives you a powerful,
proven system -- based on twenty-five years of research and
practice -- that you can apply immediately to get better
results in every area of your life. You learn ideas,
concepts, and methods used by high-achieving people in every
field everywhere. You learn how to unlock your individual
potential for personal greatness. You will immediately
become more positive, persuasive, and powerfully focused in
everything you do. Many of the more than one million
graduates of the seminar program upon which this book is
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based have dramatically increased their income and improved
their lives in every respect. The step-by-step blueprint for
success and achievement presented in these pages includes
proven principles drawn from psychology, religion,
philosophy, business, economics, politics, history, and
metaphysics. These ideas are combined in a fast-moving,
informative series of steps that will lead you to greater
success than you ever imagined possible -- they can raise
your self-esteem, improve personal performance, and give you
complete control over every aspect of your personal and
professional life.
With more than four million copies sold in fifty-one
languages, The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari launched a
bestselling series and continues to help people from every
walk of life live with far greater success, happiness and
meaning in these times of dramatic uncertainty. The Monk Who
Sold His Ferrari celebrates the story of Julian Mantle, a
successful but misguided lawyer whose physical and emotional
collapse propels him to confront his life. The result is an
engaging odyssey on how to release your potential and live
with passion, purpose and peace. A brilliant blend of
timeless wisdom and cutting-edge success principles, The
Monk Who Sold His Ferrari is now, more than ever, a guide
for the times, as countless Canadians dedicate themselves to
living a life where family, work and personal fulfillment
are achieved in harmonious balance.
After a bizarre encounter with his lost cousin, Julian
Mantle--a former high-powered lawyer who suddenly vanished
into the Himalayas--Jonathan Landry is compelled to travel
across the planet to retrieve letters and mementos that
carry the extraordinary secrets that Julian discovered
throughout his life. On a remarkable journey that includes
visits to the sensual tango halls of Buenos Aires, the
haunting catacombs of Paris, the gleaming towers of Shanghai
and the mystical deserts of Sedona, The Secret Letters of
The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari reveals astounding insights on
reclaiming your personal power, being true to yourself and
fearlessly living your dreams.
Emmy and Oliver were going to be best friends forever, or
maybe even more, before their futures were ripped apart. In
Emmy's soul, despite the space and time between them, their
connection has never been severed. But is their story still
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written in the stars? Or are their hearts like the pieces of
two different puzzles—impossible to fit together? Emmy just
wants to be in charge of her own life. . . . She wants to
stay out late, surf her favorite beach—go anywhere without
her parents' relentless worrying. But Emmy's parents can't
seem to let her grow up—not since the day Oliver
disappeared. Oliver needs a moment to figure out his heart.
. . . He'd thought, all these years, that his dad was the
good guy. He never knew that it was his father who had
kidnapped him and kept him on the run. Discovering it, and
finding himself returned to his old hometown, all at once,
has his heart racing, and his thoughts swirling. Readers who
love Sarah Dessen will devour these pages with hearts in
throats as Emmy and Oliver struggle to face the messy,
confusing consequences of Oliver's father's crime. Full of
romance, coming-of-age emotion, and heartache, these two
equally compelling characters create an unforgettable story.
Written as an easy-to-read fable, LEADERSHIP WISDOM is a
book that will move you deeply and will inspire you to
become the kind of leader who touches lives, adds true value
to the world and leaves a legacy that lasts. --Book Jacket.
Wisdom to Create a Life of Passion, Purpose, and Peace.This
inspiring tale provides a step-by-step approach to living
with greater courage, balance, abundance, and joy. The Monk
Who Sold His Ferrari is a self-help classic telling the
story of fictional lawyer Julian Mantle, who sold his
mansion and Ferrari to study the seven virtues of the Sages
of Sivana in the Himalayan mountains.
More than 1,000,000 copies in print! The more complex life
becomes, the more people crave simplicity. Whether it's in
your work, relationships, health, finances, or leisure time,
North America's simplicity expert Elaine St. James can help
you learn to unwind and improve the quality of your life. If
you're feeling over-powered, overextended, and overwhelmed,
SIMPLIFY YOUR LIFE is the antidote, providing one hundred
proven, practical steps for creating a simple and satisfying
way of life.
A potent pathway to self-awakening that will help you to
live your greatest life and claim the happiness, prosperity
and inner peace that you deserve. From the author of the
international bestseller, The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari.
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"In this powerful first novel . . . Bartels successfully
weaves American history into a deeply moving story of
heartbreak, long-held secrets, and the bonds of
family."--Publishers Weekly, Starred Review "A forbidden
interracial marriage, an escaped slave, an expectant mother
waiting for her Union soldier to return--all of these
stories are deftly told by Bartels, as she explores the hard
realities of racism and its many faces during various eras
of American history. . . .Compelling characters make this
winning debut also appealing for fans of general historical
fiction."--Library Journal "Bartels' debut tells the story
of three Balsam women, each of a different era, told against
the backdrop of racism and violence in America. . . .will
appeal to fans of faith-based women's fiction authors like
Colleen Coble."--Booklist ***** When Detroit Free Press
reporter Elizabeth Balsam meets James Rich, his strange
request--that she look up a relative she didn't know she had
in order to deliver an old camera and a box of photos--seems
like it isn't worth her time. But when she loses her job
after a botched investigation, she suddenly finds herself
with nothing but time. At her great-aunt's 150-year-old
farmhouse north of Detroit, Elizabeth uncovers a series of
mysterious items, locked doors, and hidden graves. As she
searches for answers to the riddles around her, the
remarkable stories of two women who lived in this very house
emerge as testaments to love, resilience, and courage in the
face of war, racism, and misunderstanding. And as Elizabeth
soon discovers, the past is never as past as we might like
to think. Debut novelist Erin Bartels takes readers on an
emotional journey through time--from the volatile streets of
1960s Detroit to the Michigan's Underground Railroad during
the Civil War--to uncover the past, confront the seeds of
hatred, and discover where love goes to hide. ***** "We Hope
for Better Things has it all: fabulous storytelling, an
emotional impact that lingers long after you turn the last
page, and a setting that immerses you. I haven't read such a
powerful, moving story since I read To Kill a Mockingbird in
high school. This book will change how you look at the world
we live in. Highly recommended!"--Colleen Coble, USAToday
bestselling author of the Rock Harbor series and The View
from Rainshadow Bay "A timely exploration of race in
America, We Hope for Better Things is an exercise of empathy
that will shape many a soul."--Julie Cantrell, New York
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Times and USA Today bestselling author of Perennials "I
applaud [Erin's] courage, her authenticity, her beautiful
turn of phrase, the freshness of her imagery, and the depth
of her story that speaks to a contemporary world where
understanding is often absent. We Hope for Better Things is
a remarkable debut novel."--Jane Kirkpatrick, award-winning
author of Everything She Didn't Say "Erin Bartels's We Hope
for Better Things shares the joys and sorrows of three women
from different generations. A roller coaster of emotions
awaits as you share the lives of these women and hope along
with them for better things."--Ann H. Gabhart, bestselling
author of River to Redemption "Storytelling at its finest.
Erin Bartels delivers a riveting story of forbidden love,
family bonds, racial injustice, and the power of
forgiveness. We Hope for Better Things is a timely,
sobering, moving account of how far we've come . . . and how
much distance remains to be covered. A compulsively
readable, incredibly powerful novel."--Lori Nelson Spielman,
New York Times bestselling author of The Life List "There is
the Detroit we think we know, and there is the Detroit full
of stories that are never brought to the forefront. With We
Hope for Better Things, Erin Bartels brings full circle an
understanding of contemporary Detroit firmly rooted in the
past, with enthralling characters and acute attention to
detail. It's a must not just for Detroit lovers but also for
those who need to understand that Detroit history is also
American history."--Aaron Foley, city of Detroit's chief
storyteller and editor of The Detroit Neighborhood Guidebook
The complete and unedited edition of Thomas Merton's famous
autobiography, one of the greatest works of spiritual
pilgrimage ever written.
An internationally bestselling fable about a spiritual
journey, littered with powerful life lessons that teach us
how to abandon consumerism in order to embrace destiny, live
life to the full and discover joy.
Angela Pisel’s poignant debut explores the complex
relationship between a mother and a daughter, and their
quest to discover the truth and whether or not love can
prevail—even from behind bars. Grace Bradshaw knows the
exact minute she will die. On death row for murdering her
infant son, her last breath will be taken on February 15 at
12:01 a.m. Eleven years, five months, and twenty-seven days
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separate her from the last time she heard her precious
daughter’s voice and the final moment she’d heard anyone
call her Mom. Out of appeals, she can focus on only one
thing—reconnecting with her daughter and making sure she
knows the truth. Secrets lurk behind Sophie Logan’s big
house and even bigger bank account. Every day when she
kisses her husband good-bye, she worries her fabricated life
is about to come crumbling down. No one knows the
unforgivable things her mother did to tear her family
apart—not her husband, who is a prominent plastic surgeon,
or her “synthetic” friends who live in her upscale
neighborhood. Grace’s looming execution date forces Sophie
to revisit the traumatic events that haunted her childhood.
When she returns to her hometown, she discovers new evidence
about her baby brother William’s death seventeen years
ago—proof that might set her mother free but shatter her
marriage forever. Sophie must quickly decide if her mother
is the monster the prosecutor made her out to be or the
loving mother she remembers—the one who painted her toenails
glittery pink and plastered Post-it notes with inspiring
quotes (“100 percent failure rate if you don't try”) all
over Sophie’s bathroom mirror—before their time runs out.
We all have the potential for a Perfect Life – to achieve
great things and live a life filled with joy, accomplishment
and pure bliss. In some of us, this potential is slumbering
deep inside, waiting to be tapped and tested. National
Bestseller, Megaliving will quickly make things happen in
every aspect of your life. With the finest strategies and
techniques available to profoundly improve your mind, body
and character. This book contains the revolutionary results
of over ten years of research with the leading principles of
personal mastery and successful living; and reveal to you
the 200 master secrets for making your life a magical dream.
An absorbing, insightful story from Robin Sharma,
bestselling author and internationally-renowned life coach,
which unfolds the secrets to living a loving, successful and
fulfilled life.
In the groundbreaking national bestseller The Monk Who Sold
His Ferrari, internationally respected author and speaker
Robin S. Sharma showed us a powerful way to dramatically
improve the quality of our personal and professional lives
based on timeless success principles form both the East and
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the West. In doing so, he helped many thousands and sparked
a phenomenon. Now, in Leadership Wisdom, his much-awaited
follow-up, Sharma has a new mission: to help you become the
kind of visionary leader you deserve to be and transform
your business into an organization that thrives in this age
of dizzying change. With deep insight and compelling
examples, this truly innovative thinker shares an ageless
yet eminently practical blueprint for effective leadership
that is certain to manifest the highest human gifts of the
people you lead and unlock loyalty, commitment and
creativity in the process. Written as an easy to read and
highly entertaining fable, Leadership Wisdom is the powerful
story of Julian Mantle, a hard-driving corporate player who,
after suffering a massive heart attack one Monday morning,
decides to embark on an odyssey to the Himalayas in search
of the great truths for effective leadership in business and
in life. In a tale that will change the way you think about
leadership forever, Julian discovers eight timeless rituals
practiced by every truly visionary leader, eight rituals
that you, as a leader seeking to excel in these informationcrazed times, can easily use to energize your team and
elevate your entire organization to world-class levels of
productivity, performance and passion. Leadership Wisdom is
a unique treasure of a book that will awaken the fullness of
your leadership potential, transform your company and deeply
enrich the quality of your professional as well as your
personal life.
This inspiring tale is based on the author's own search for
life's true purpose, providing a step-by-step approach to
living with greater courage, balance, abundance and joy. It
tells the story of Julian Mantle, a lawyer forced to
confront the spiritual crisis of his out-of-balance life:
following a heart attack, he decides to sell all his beloved
possesions and trek to India. On a life-changing odyssey to
an ancient culture, he meets Himalayan gurus who offer
powerful, wise and practical lessons that teach us to:
Develop joyful thoughts, Follow our life's mission,
Cultivate self-discipline and act courageously, Value time
as our most important commodity, Nourish our relationships
and Live fully, one day at a time.
101 inspirational lessons on how to achieve true happiness,
find fulfilment and live peacefully and meaningfully every
day, from Robin Sharma, leading life coach and author of the
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multi-million-copy bestseller 'The Monk Who Sold His
Ferrari'.
Now In HindiSanyasi Jisne Apni Sampati Bech DiWisdom to
Create a Life of Passion, Purpose, and PeaceThis inspiring
tale provides a step-by-step approach to living with greater
courage, balance, abundance, and joy. A wonderfully crafted
fable, The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari tells the extraordinary
story of Julian Mantle, a lawyer forced to confront the
spiritual crisis of his out-of-balance life. On a lifechanging odyssey to an ancient culture, he discovers
powerful, wise, and practical lessons that teach us to:
Develop joyful thoughts Follow our lifes mission and calling
Cultivate self-discipline and act courageously Value time as
our most important commodity Nourish our relationships, and
live fully, one day at a timeA Fable About Fulfilling Your
Dreams And Reaching Your Destiny

Based on the massively successful books of The Monk Who Sold
His Ferrari collection, this new addition to the beloved
series will become a must-have gift for over a million Robin
Sharma fans. Each page of this thoughtful daily calendar
book -- which is never out of date -- contains an
unforgettable quotation from one of the series’ bestsellers:
The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari; Leadership Wisdom from the
Monk Who Sold His Ferrari; Family Wisdom from the Monk Who
Sold His Ferrari; Who Will Cry When You Die?; and Discover
Your Destiny with the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari. It’s a
daily prescription of uplifting, practical wisdom for
personal and professional success. Perfect for work, home
and family life, Daily Inspiration from the Monk Who Sold
His Ferrari is a beautiful and timeless gift of wisdom, for
a loved one or for yourself.
There are many distinct pleasures associated with computer
programming. Craftsm- ship has its quiet rewards, the
satisfaction that comes from building a useful object and
making it work. Excitement arrives with the ?ash of insight
that cracks a previously intractable problem. The spiritual
quest for elegance can turn the hacker into an artist. There
arepleasuresinparsimony,insqueezingthelastdropofperformanceo
utofclever algorithms and tight coding. Thegames,puzzles,and
challengesofproblemsfrominternationalprogrammingc- petitions
areagreatwaytoexperiencethesepleasureswhileimprovingyouralgo
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rithmic and coding skills. This book contains over 100
problems that have appeared in previous programming
contests, along with discussions of the theory and ideas
necessary to - tack them. Instant online grading for all of
these problems is available from two WWW robot judging
sites. Combining this book with a judge gives an exciting
new way to challenge and improve your programming skills.
This book can be used for self-study, for teaching
innovative courses in algorithms and programming, and in
training for international competition. To the Reader Thepro
blemsinthisbookhavebeenselectedfromover1,000programmingprobl
emsat the Universidad de Valladolid online judge, available
athttp://online-judge.uva.es.The judgehasruledonwelloveronem
illionsubmissionsfrom27,000registeredusersaround the world
to date. We have taken only the best of the best, the most
fun, exciting, and interesting problems available.
Gather successful people from all walks of life-what would
they have in common? The way they think! Now you can think
as they do and revolutionize your work and life! A Wall
Street Journal bestseller, HOW SUCCESSFUL PEOPLE THINK is
the perfect, compact read for today's fast-paced world.
America's leadership expert John C. Maxwell will teach you
how to be more creative and when to question popular
thinking. You'll learn how to capture the big picture while
focusing your thinking. You'll find out how to tap into your
creative potential, develop shared ideas, and derive lessons
from the past to better understand the future. With these
eleven keys to more effective thinking, you'll clearly see
the path to personal success.
Like his megaselling The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari—the book
that started it all—Discover Your Destiny with The Monk Who
Sold His Ferrari delivers another life-changing fable to
help readers see the world through a completely new set of
eyes. This latest guide offers more of the inspiring but
highly practical wisdom of the now famous Julian Mantle, the
superstar lawyer who traded his jet-set lifestyle and prized
Ferrari for enlightenment and fulfillment. Readers will
learn the true purpose of their lives, how to unlock their
highest potential, the secret of boundless joy and a direct
route to personal freedom. A must-read for all Monk fans.
"Release any concerns that you have about this path you’re
about to walk on, and just go into it with the curiosity of
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a child, knowing that you’ll come out on the other side as a
new person, or to be more accurate, far more of the person
who you truly are and have been created to be." Jack
Valentine seemed to have it all. He made good money as an
adman, and looked good doing it. He had a hot apartment,
cool friends, even a slick car—at least until the hectic
Monday morning a truck smashed into it, sending the
critically injured Jack to the hospital. Everything happens
for a reason, though, and Jack’s reason reveals itself in
the silver-haired cancer patient who becomes his roommate
one evening. The elderly man, Cal, shares his life story—one
not dissimilar to Jack’s—of material wealth masking a gaping
hole within. Cal ultimately found salvation through
philosophy ("the love of wisdom"), and now offers to help
Jack by prepping the younger man for the Final Questions we
all must face: Have I lived wisely? Have I loved well? Have
I served greatly? Presenting Jack with three plane tickets,
each accompanied by a map marked with a red X, Cal sends
Jack to meet with three great teachers, each of whom will
help Jack answer one of the Final Questions—just as they
once helped Cal. First, in Rome, Jack will meet "the Saint."
Then a haunted beach in Hawaii introduces him to "the
Surfer." And finally the grandeur of New York City sets the
stage for his last encounter: with "the CEO." Along the way,
Jack will learn to do his interior work, discover that our
negative traits offer gateways to higher versions of
ourselves, and understand that figuring things out in your
head can distract you from the powerful whispers of your
heart. Join Jack on his journey and step into the you that
you were always meant to be.
Three brothers and their relations in 19th century Russia
provide the base for a sweeping epic overview of human
striving, folly and hope. First published in 1880, The
Brothers Karamazov is a landmark work in every respect.
Revolving around shiftless father Fyodor Pavlovich Karamazov
are the fates of his three sons, each of whom has fortunes
entwined with the others. The eldest son, Dimitri, seeks an
inheritance from his father and becomes his rival in love.
Ivan, the second son, is so at odds with the world that he
is driven near to madness, while the youngest, Alexi, is a
man of faith and a natural optimist. These personalities are
drawn out and tested in a crucible of conflict and emotion
as the author forces upon them fundamental questions of
morality, faith, reason and responsibility. This charged
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situation is pushed to its limit by the addition of the
unthinkable, murder and possible patricide. Using shifting
viewpoints and delving into the minds of his characters,
Dostoevsky adopted fresh techniques to tell his widereaching story with power and startling effectiveness. The
Brothers Karamazov remains one of the most respected and
celebrated novels in all literature and continues to reward
readers beyond expectation. With an eye-catching new cover,
and professionally typeset manuscript, this edition of The
Brothers Karamazov is both modern and readable.
Results Are Rewarded, Efforts Aren't Bestselling author Shiv
Khera reveals the secrets of every successful sales
professional, and explains clearly and simply why 'Results
Are Rewarded, Efforts Aren't'. You Can Sell teaches you how
to gain a thorough and in-depth knowledge of the business
world, a clearer understanding of the tasks at hand and,
ultimately, how to sell your way to success. This book
explains how you can: · Gain success and avoid pitfalls; ·
Meet and exceed goals; · Establish credibility and grow; ·
Gain a competitive edge; and · Understand the qualities of a
winning professional.
Facts lie . . . Two decades after the murder that shattered
her world, FBI agent and forensic artist Sydney Fitzpatrick
confronts her father's killer face to face. But the inmate
who's scheduled to be executed for the crime is not what she
expected. Heightening Sydney's unease, she receives a
photograph sent to her by a man just prior to his suicide,
causing her to question everything she believed about her
father. Now she wants the truth—no matter where it's hidden,
no matter how painful . . . or dangerous. But Sydney
Fitzpatrick is about to trespass on sacred ground. And being
a federal agent will offer her no security or shelter if
it's her own government that wants her dead.
Robin Sharma is known the world over as the man behind The
Monk phenomenon, the #1 bestselling series of inspirational
books spun around the engaging fable of a jet-setting lawyer
who gives it all up to search for his best life. Well over a
million copies of Sharma’s books have been sold, inspiring
business people, parents and people from all walks of life
to reach for -- and realize -- their highest potential. Now,
in a remarkable book that will appeal to his legion of fans,
as well as introduce him to a whole new audience, Robin
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Sharma has written a deeply personal guide that shares his
own life journey, combined with 10 high-impact lessons for
success. Readers will discover: how to transform fears into
freedom lessons to find lasting happiness unique tools to
build loving relationships powerful strategies to simplify
life and reduce stress Rich with proven wisdom and packed
with real-world examples, The Greatness Guide is an
extraordinary resource for all those searching for peace,
meaning and authentic success in every facet of their lives.
From The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari author comes an inspiring
parable about the skills needed to excel in career and life.
A MANIFESTO FOR EVERYDAY GREATNESS In The Little Black Book
for Stunning Success, Robin Sharma – one of the true masters
of leadership + elite performance on the planet – shares the
potent insights that have helped so many people just like
you do legendary work, live remarkable lives and lift
everyone around them in the process. If you’re truly ready
to live your dreams, this book is your fuel. As you read
this playbook of the pros, you will discover: ? The hidden
beliefs of the best in the world ? The rituals of business
titans and history’s icons ? How superstars create their
performances ? Daily tactics to become a happier, healthier
and more serene human being ROBIN SHARMA is a globally
respected humanitarian. Widely considered one of the world’s
top leadership and personal optimization advisors, his
clients include famed billionaires, professional sports
superstars and many Fortune 100 companies. The author’s #1
bestsellers, such as The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari, The
Greatness Guide and The Leader Who Had No Title are in over
92 languages, making him one of the most broadly read
writers alive today. Go to robinsharma.com for more
inspiration + valuable resources to upgrade your life “Robin
Sharma’s Following Rivals that of the Dalai Lama.” The Times
of India “Global Humanitarian.” CNN “Leadership Legend.”
Forbes
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